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ΤΙΙΕ SEPTUACINT Of EZEXIEL 1-ΧΧΧΙΧ χ

language of secular literature may not be without importance,

not least because the value of any information which can be

gleaned about the text from which the version was made is

clearly enhanced if we have some notion of the date at which

the work was done. Such a dating would of course need to be

followed up by similar analyses of other parts of the Sept-

uagint, and the results collated, before the whole sequence of

eνents could be established.11 There has been a tacit assumpt-

ion that the Former and Latter Prophets and the Writings were

translated in Egypt for the use of the Jewish community there,

but it has not been tested against the facts of the language

itself in the light of modern knowledge. The question of

unity, however much canvassed in the past, has been approached

οη a large scale only from the angle of translation techn-

ique;12 but it is clear that strictly speaking linguistic

11

12

especially as the context and other evidence show that there
may have been an apocryphal Ezekiel; while the earliest
textual witness of any length, Chester Beatty-Scheide 967,
is sometimes dated late enough to place the version fair and
square in the period of the Attic Revival. It is a pity
that Philo, whose Greek Bible is known to have been Septua-
gint in other books, has ηο more than a doubtful allusion to
Ezekiel [Spec. Leg. ΙΙΙ.32].

As long ago as 1906 Redpath (see §Β] sought to establish
a relative dating for certain books on the limited basis of
the rendering of the Divine Names. Ενeη longer ago Frankel
(see §Α) noted signs that the Deuteronomy translator(s) did
not know the rest of the Pentateuch in Greek. but he failed
to see the possibility that this was because the fifth book
was where the translators started.

Thackeray made some attempt to isolate a few strictly
linguistic phenomena [see §λ (1921), pp. 20-28), but did not
go far with it. In any case, his attempt to tie the use of
πάροδος as a masculine noun [ΙΙ Sa xii.4, Ez χνi.15,25] to
"Asiatic" dialect, and hence to a semi-literate predecessor
of Theodotion, would not now carry conviction in the light
of modern knowledge of κοινή Greek. That is to say nothing
of the surprising failure to note the classical όδοιπόρος in
the νery next clause after the post-classical "solecism" at

II Sa xii.4.
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